¡BIENVENIDOS A ESPAÑOL!

 My goals for this year are to encourage the kids to communicate in Spanish and to have them experience how it would be to be in a country where English is not the native language. I would also like them to see the contribution of the Hispanic culture in America and to show them some of the issues that Hispanic people face in the U.S.

We will continue developing writing, reading, listening, and speaking skills and using the book “En Español.” The book is based upon the national standards for Foreign Language. In addition to that, the kids will get a taste of the music, history, food, traditions, and art of the many different cultures that are inside the Hispanic world.   

The students will be challenged at their own grade level and will develop the skills necessary in preparation for High School level. The students will also be involved in other fun projects. For example, 6th will discuss products that came to Spain from the New World; 7th and 8th grades will give oral presentations in Spanish .
The grading policy for any of these grades will be:

- Test/Quizzes

30%

- Performance

35%

- Homework 


35%
Also, this year our class is going to use paper more wisely. You can get an extra point in your assignments by reusing the paper for a second or third assignment. In other words, when you use the two sides of the paper you get an extra point (this is what I call Eco-points)
 I am looking forward working with your kids and please feel free to contact me with any questions you may have. 

¡Muchas gracias!

Rosa Duarte

Spanish Teacher 

Brighton School

Rosa.Duarte@nlcinc.com

